
HALL HISTORY THROUGH THE CENTURY 

 

PART 5. 

 

 

1956 C.W.A. moved from Hall to new premises (now Lions Clubhouse). 

 

1959 It was 50 years since first Flower Show held. 

 

1960 Fluorescent Lights installed in Main Hall. 

 Pictures ceased in Hall. 

 

1961 Gas Coppers (heating water) installed in Kitchen by Klemke Motors (₤85.00.0). 

 

1962 Fluorescent Lights installed in Memorial Hall. 

 Hall floor down 40 years. 

 

1963 Parquet Mosaic flooring in Tallowood laid. Cost ₤580  

 

1964 Septic Toilets installed. 

 

1965 Toilets handed over to Culcairn Council as Public Toilets. 

 

1966 East Wall of Memorial Hall removed to enlarge room for Suppers. 

 Building of Store Room on south side of Memorial Hall. 

 

1971 Was the 62
nd

 Annual Flower Show held in the Hall. 

 


